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Additional Recommendation 
 
Tabled recommendation: 
 
The Appointment Committee is asked to resolve: 
 

● That an Appointments Sub-Committee is established with the following 
membership 

○ Interim Chief Executive: Mayor Glanville and Deputy Mayor Bramble 
 
Background 
 
The current Chief Executive will be retiring in May 2021. It will be necessary for full Council 
to appoint an interim Chief Executive, as per the Officer Employment Procedure rules set out 
in the Council’s constitution. In order to facilitate the process, an Appointment 
Sub-Committee will convene to consider applications before making a recommendation to 
full Council.  
 
  
 


